
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
 
 

“HANK PARKER, JR., NO. 21 TOYOTA MEMPHIS PREVIEW“ 
 
 

MOORESVILLE, NC (June 18, 2004) Hank Parker Jr. and the Innovative 
Motorsports #21 team travel to Memphis this weekend for the O’Reilly 200.  The 
200-mile race takes place on the .75 mile paved oval at Memphis Motorsports 
Park.   
 
This will not be Hank’s first trip to Memphis.  Parker Jr. has competed at 
Memphis in the NASCAR Busch Series and the Craftsman Truck Series.  “It’s a 
fun short track, it’s just a fun place to race”, states Parker Jr.  “I’m looking forward 
to having a good run in Memphis.” 
 
Hank and the No. 21 Toyota Tundra return to the track on June 19, 2004, at the 
O’Reilly 200 when the NASCAR Craftsman Truck Series returns to action in 
Memphis, TN.  Live television coverage will be on Speed Channel, with radio 
coverage on the MRN Affiliates and XM Satellite Radio. 
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